
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Letter addressed to: 
Regulators and TSOs in Germany, France, Austria, Italy, Switzerland 
 
Cc: DG TREN, ETSO, and ERGEG secretariat  
 
 
 
 
December 21, 2007 
 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 

Maximising the allocation of cross border transmission capacity; 
secondary capacity market 
 
 
We are pleased to refer you our latest positions on: 

1. Opportunities for TSOs and Regulators to maximise the allocation of cross 
border transmission capacity for competitive wholesale power transactions 
in Central and Southern Europe, including Switzerland, and 

2. The importance of a secondary capacity market 
 

EFET Task Force Switzerland aims to work alongside Swiss public and private 
organisations to advance the liberalisation process. We hope that these papers 
will constitute a basis for further discussions and we rely on your support for 
implementing these views. 
 
We would appreciate the chance to present the main ideas of these positions in 
the next Stakeholder Group meeting of the Central-South Electricity Regional 
Initiative. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Jan van Aken 

 
Secretary General 
 


